
PO Box 868, Christmas Island INDIAN OCEAN 6798  

Telephone: +61 8 9164 7959 • Email: IOTAdministrator@infrastructure.gov.au  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Number: A04/2023 Date:   19 April 2023 

Confirmation of Public Holiday Date for Hari Raya Puasa 
2023 

Cocos (Keeling) Islands 

 

It is confirmed that observance of the Hari Raya Puasa public holiday on Cocos (Keeling) Islands this 
year will take place on Friday, 21 April 2023, in line with latest advice on its timing. 

The celebration of Hari Raya Puasa is a significant religious event for the Islamic community on CKI and 
the date is aligned with the Islamic calendar.  

A Gazette that proclaims the Hari Raya Puasa public holiday to be observed on 21 April 2023 was 
recently issued. 

 

Sarah Vandenbroek 

Deputy Administrator of Christmas Island and the Cocos (Keeling) Islands 


